Mayor’s Report – August 11, 2025
Two new auxiliary police officers were sworn in last week.
Last week I had the opportunity to go along with Patty Mcloughlin from Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Church to a Christmas tree farm owned by one of their parishioners to select the Village Christmas tree for this year and I’m happy to say we have a very happy and healthy tree to stand as part of our Village 
celebration. The festivities and parade will be held on December 6, 2025 with more details coming soon.  

Had a meeting with the Street Department to discuss current duties. 

We are advertising for a Water Clerk position and the job description is available on our website. Please apply online or in person. This is a full-time position with benefits. 

The Village will be participating in the Trail of Scarecrows from Fairfield County and sponsored by Escape to Buckeye Lake. If you are interested in participating with your business or personal residence, we will be posting the information on our website later this week.           

Linda Goodman
Mayor, Village of Buckeye Lake     


